
Planning Board of Sugar Hill 

January 2, 2008 

 
Members:   Jim Keefe, Amy Venezia, Robbie Hayward, Chris Thayer, Arthur Chase, 

John Strasser, Gail Clark 

 

Guests:  Eban Kellogg, Nick DeMayo 

 

Chairman Robbie Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, 

January 2, 2008.  On a motion made by Jim Keefe, seconded by Chris Thayer the minutes 

of the December meeting were moved to be approved and accepted.  PASSED 

UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

Nick DeMayo 

Lot Line Adjustment 

Tax Map # 202 Lot 11.1 

Final Hearing 

 
Mr. DeMayo asked for a continuation until February. 

 

Edna Glassel 

Lot Line Adjustment 

Tax Map #214 Lot 18 & 19 

Final Hearing 
 

Eban Kellogg presented the plans to the Board along with the State approval of the septic 

design.  The Board reviewed the plans and noted that all the changes noted at the 

December meeting were made.  With little discussion, on a motion made by Jim Keefe, 

seconded by Arthur Chase it was moved to be approved and accepted.  PASSED 

UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

Old Business/New Business 
 

No new or old business to discuss 

 

On a motion made by Chris Thayer, seconded by Jim Keefe it was moved to adjourn. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

Amy Venezia 


